

Inspector Clews c/o Andrea Copsey Programme Officer Examination Office PO Box 12607 Clacton-on-Sea CO15 9GN Our ref:

Telephone 01223 582775

01 October 2020

Dear Inspector

Response to consultation on 2018-based household projections

Thank you for consulting Historic England on the implications of the 2018-based household projections for the housing requirements in the North Essex Authorities section 1 plan.

Please be advised that Historic England does not wish to make any comments on the household projections.

Finally, we should like to stress that this opinion is based on the information provided by the Council in its consultation. To avoid any doubt, this does not affect our obligation to provide further advice and, potentially, object to specific proposals, which may subsequently arise where we consider that these would have an adverse effect upon the historic environment.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Mack Historic Environment Planning Adviser Debbie.Mack@HistoricEngland.org.uk



